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Friday 28th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Chess Club will continue to take place on Friday mornings between 8.00am and 8.40am in the Lower 

School Hall. It is vital that children arrive promptly to ensure that they do not miss any of the key 

teaching. The children are making great progress and we are very grateful to our parent volunteers 

for providing the children with this opportunity. 

In order to cover the cost of workbooks and online memberships, there will be a small charge of 

£30 for the term. Please make the payment for next term via ParentPay. 

The first session of the term will take place on Friday 25th April and the final session will take place 

on Friday 18th July. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs C. London 

Vice Principal 


